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 Date 04 March 2025  
 

Enquiries Yolisa Qezu  
Senior Advisor Procurement 

Tel 017 615 2676 

E-mail address QezuY@eskom.co.za  

Company name  
To all the tenderers who submitted the bid  
 

Attention To whom it may concern  
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 

Description / Project Title 
 

Kendal Power Station Ash Disposal Facility (ADF) 
Extension Civil Maintenance Works 

Request for RFP/RFI/Enquiry No 
 

MPKEN11384PS 

Area/Power Station 
 

Kendal Power Station  
Coal and Clean Technology  
 

 
We wish to thank you for submitting your response to the abovementioned enquiry number 
MPKEN11384PS matter has now been adjudicated and we regret to inform you that you have not been 
successful in this instance.   

 
The successful supplier is: Amibase (Pty) Ltd  
 
Eskom appreciates the effort that your company has put into this process, and we trust that you will 
continue with these efforts in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
____________________________ 
Pamela Cele  
Procurement Manager  
Date:   
 

4 March 2025


